
PRO Board Members 
2006 – 2007 

 

 President Ron Tucker 728-5808 

 Vice President Betty Gurany 728-1285 

 Secretary Troy Wilson 314-9633 

 Treasurer Mark Kenna 728-6030 

 Director Larry Charles 314-9219 

 Director Beth Lange 326-3319 

 Director Clem Kruse 360-0412 

 Director Bill Miller 728-8685 

 Director Ray Weingart 728-6046 
 
PRO Board meetings are held on the 1st Monday of each month 
(on the 2nd Monday of the month in July, September, and January) 
at 7 p.m. at Hermitage Hall. 

 

All residents are invited to attend. 
 
Letters to the PRO Board may be dropped off at the Activities Office. 


